
City of Saint Paul

Legislation Text

City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Samuel Ng to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1621 MARSHALL AVENUE.

The attachment shows the circled items [4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 13, 14, 15, 16, 17, 23, and 36].  Reason:
previous inspections did not require because the building is old and structural modifications are very
expensive.
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